
Request for Proposal
Wilkinsburg Municipal

Consulting Arborist
The Borough of Wilkinsburg is
seeking proposals from firms
and  individuals  that  are
interested in, and capable of
serving,  in  the  role  of
consulting municipal arborist.
The  consulting  municipal
arborist will be responsible for
planning  and  facilitating  the
tree management activities of
Wilkinsburg  in  coordination
with  the  Wilkinsburg  Shade
Tree  Advisory  Committee,
Borough  staff,  and  Borough
council. Services include, but
are  not  limited  to,  planning
and  supervision  of  planting,
pruning, plant health care, and
removals for trees and stumps
on Borough property and the
public-right-of-way, as well as
developing  work  schedules
and  estimated  expenditures
for  these
activities. Respondents should
submit  a  letter  of  interest
along with a proposed hourly
rate to the Borough Manager
at
jantinori@wilkinsburgpa.gov.
All  proposals  are  to  be
received  on  or  before  2:00
p.m. on April 7, 2025.  The
Wilkinsburg  Borough  is  not
liable for any costs incurred by
any  firm  in  the  preparation
and/or  negotiation  of  any
proposal  submitted  in
response to this RFP.
The  Wilkinsburg  Borough  is
not  liable  for  any  costs
incurred  by  any  firm in  the
preparation and/or negotiation
of any proposal submitted in
response to this RFP.


